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Sen. Krueger sent the following letter to CBS This Morning executive producer Chris Licht,

regarding a segment promoting and inaccurately characterizing the "AirBnB" online service.

AirBnB and similar websites enable the illegal hotel industry, which puts tourists and

neighborhood residents alike at risk, and removes affordable apartments from a housing

market that is already stretched too thin.
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